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April 24, 2023 

  

 

 

 

It is time to schedule a meet and greet with the Financial Aid Office! This year, we are offering 

a series of Zoom conversations to help YOU navigate the waters of Financial Aid. During the 

months of May-August, all of our families will have the opportunity to sign up for a half-hour 

time slot to meet with one of our Financial Aid staff members. 

 

During our time together, we will review your Financial Aid offer letter and what it means; any 

outstanding requirements you have in your Financial Aid Student Portal; Loan and payment 

options; and any special conditions you may need to discuss with us. 

 

You are not alone in feeling confused. We want to help make this process as simple as 

possible. This is YOUR time and we are here for YOU. 

 

Schedule your Financial Aid time slot through your Admissions portal or by clicking here. We 

can't wait to see you on Zoom! 

 

If none of these days/times work for you, or you would prefer to arrange an in-person 

conversation, please reach out to us at 419-448-2293 or financial-aid@heidelberg.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cathy Belfiore 

Director of Financial Aid 

419-448-2293 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHtsGIv-cLzE9F4taGV5HOwCgsaysz0arDpLm-PNbTPcTCHljpG63-yEqt_Ja3VT9kw/3vi/3irpuDuSR4-NuuiOSWpXhg/h1/iTiwgIUVNJFX-g-_nbZfLkww2EZZQjkgItZBNX5HAKA
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